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Naloxone Copay Assistance Program 
 
 

Effective October 1, 2021, PACE is implementing a new 
Naloxone Copay Assistance Program to assist with the 
reimbursement of naloxone. This initiative is being 
implemented with the support of the Governor’s Opioid 
Command Center and the Department of Drug and Alcohol 
Programs. 
 

 Any PACE provider may submit claims to the new Naloxone Copay 

Assistance Program. 

 A claim for any available naloxone product may be submitted to the 

Naloxone Copay Assistance Program. 

 A claim for any patient may be submitted to the Naloxone Copay Assistance 

Program, provided other primary coverage is providing payment on the 

claim. 

 The Naloxone Copay Assistance Program will pay up to $75 on each claim. 

 Any remaining payment will be the patient’s responsibility. 

 

Additional program details will be provided in the next 2 weeks. 

 

 
 
 
 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080. 


